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Maine Hunter/Jumper Association
www.mainehunterjumper.com
	

	Annual Meeting and Awards Banquet
Join us for our annual awards banquet at the Senator Inn in Augusta, Maine, on Saturday, January 14th. Prior to the banquet, we will hold our annual meeting, where any member can come and get a taste of the inner workings of the organization. Hear the latest issues we will discuss and be a part of making this organization great for the new show season. 
Official invitations, registration forms and ballots for new board members will be sent out shortly. 
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We would like to thank all of our members and show affilations for a wonderful 2016! We could not do what we do without you!
Will you be holding a Hunter/Jumper show in 2017? Do you know a barn that is? Why not ask them to affiliate with MeHJA! It’s easy and provides our members with numerous opportunities to get in the ring and accrue points for year end awards!
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Barn Spotlight
Lucky Clover Stables, Sanford, Maine
Discipline(s) : Hunter/Jumper with a little bit of fun!
Owner : Susan Austin
Trainer(s): Phil Yelland, Brooke Austin, Elizabeth Thomsen
Website: newenglandriding.wixsite.com/luckycloverstables
Email/Phone: 207 651 1881
Lucky Clover Stables is located in Sanford Maine. A full service farm, we offer a relaxed, friendly environment for riders of all abilities and ambitions. We sit on 130 acres with lots of pasture space and riding trails. We offer riding lessons, boarding and training. Lease and sales horses are available throughout the year. A spacious coverall style indoor area along with a 100 x 100 flatting ring and 100 x 200 jumping ring are available for all our boarders, leasers and lesson family. Our 200 year old barn is renovated and holds 21stalls, a tack room, heated office and bathroom as well as loft space for boarders to store their belongings. We also have a newly established IEA team that is coached by Brooke Austin and Elizabeth Thomsen.

Lucky Clover is owned and operated by The Austin girls, Sue, Brooke and Kate. We live and breathe our horse world and enjoy sharing our farm with our barn family near and far. We host five or six schooling shows each year, starting in April and ending in October! Several of those we affiliate with MeJHA and all offer Downeast Medal classes. We hope that you check us out and join us for our friendly events. Our goal for our shows is to

have fun and help all levels of riders progress, which is why we offer classes for every level and age of riders! Find us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Lucky-Clover-Stables-192476220765539/
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Barn Spotlight: This is where we will introduce you to local riding facilities. Many of these you may have heard of, perhaps some you have not. We hope to create a community of horse people throughout our state that will foster camaraderie and friendships. If you would like to have your farm in our spotlight, please contact Wendy McCann at dwcbv@roadrunner.com. 
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Upcoming Events


January 14


 MeHJA Annual Meeting and Year-End Awards Banquet
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 Memberships!!


Now is a great time to start thinking about next year’s show season!


Complete and return your membership form at or before the banquet so you don’t have to worry about missing points due to late membership!
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Reminder to affiliated shows:


We need to have your results in a timely manner! Your results, submitted on our forms, are expected within 2 weeks after your show. If you have any questions, please let us know!


Do you have a funny picture of your horse? Submit it to us today for inclusion in a future issue!


We are looking for barns to feature!! Do you own a barn? Do you ride at a great facility and want the world to know? Have your trainer contact us today!�
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